
Senior Painting Rules 

Dear Parents,  

The following will serve as guidelines for the painting of senior parking spaces during the 2016-2017 school 

year:  

1. Painting will take place on Saturday 8/13 and Sunday 8/14. Make-up days will be Saturday 8/20 and 

Sunday 8/21. 

2. All purchased spaces must be painted prior to October 1st with no exceptions. If not painted, your 

space will be resold, with no refund, to avoid issues with students parking in unmarked spaces 

within the senior lot. 

3. No painting will be allowed unsupervised by STUCO, senior class sponsors, or parents. 

4. Spaces to be painted will be the space number that you choose during parking selection. If you are not 

sure, ASK. 

5. Tailgating atmosphere is welcomed, but any inappropriate items will result in the student(s) being 

asked to leave and loss of painting privileges with no refunds.  

6. Beverages will be available for purchase.  

7. No profane vocabulary will be painted. 

8. No offensive or vulgar remarks will be painted. 

9. All colors are welcome, but keep in mind fading and durability. 

10. The lot will NOT be cleaned by a power wash company.  

11.  Paints are to be purchased by the student.  

12.  Cleanup will be required the days of painting. Please keep this in mind and allow for enough time to 

pick up after yourself.  

13.  A primer will help create a faster seal before putting color down, according to multiple advisors within 

the paint industry. 

14.  Advisors also suggest only purchasing paint meant for concretes as a base coat. 

15.  As a suggestion, please seek advice from the following retailer. Purchases there are much appreciated. 

This location has supported and continues to support our school and our community. 

16. Cleaner concrete spaces may require more paint than more painted spaces. Please keep this in mind. 

 

Home Depot Store #6548 

2013 Highway 377  

Keller, Texas 76248  

Phone: (817)745-3376  

Mon-Sat: 6:00am - 10:00pm, Sun: 8:00am - 8:00pm 

 

17. Please see Mrs. Boehringer or email her at emily.boehringer@kellerisd.net with any further questions. 

 

Regards, 

TCHS STUCO and Senior Class sponsors 

mailto:emily.boehringer@kellerisd.net

